October 30, 2017
Hello Everyone,

Last Thursday’s Halloween Spooktacular Dance was a huge success and an amazing time was
had by all! Over $2,000 was raised to support School Council initiatives for this year.

The Comet Warriors LEGO Robotics team would like to thank everyone who supported their
Toonie Toss and book sale. The money raised will help cover the entrance fee for their
tournament in Kingston on November 18.

A special thank you goes out to Shelleen Lamoureux, the Chair of the dance committee and her
team of Council members who gave so much of their time in planning and executing the event.

Thanks to Mme Pharand, Mme Gowsell, Mme Santos and Mme Adele for getting in the spirit
and volunteering at the event, and to all of the parents who donated amazing treats for sale at the
bake table. We truly have an amazing community at ECC!

Want to be involved in planning the next School Council event or discussing ways to make our
kids’ learning experience even better? Our next meeting takes place Wednesday, November
15th, 7:00-8:00 pm in the Learning Commons. All are welcome. We hope to see you there!

- The ECC School Council
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